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Group 

We need your help to design a new service for             

people with Learning Disabilities and Autism in Sefton.  

This new service will support people who: 

• are in difficult times. 

• need a more detailed assessment.                 

• have nowhere to live that meets their needs. 

This will be called a Short Term Assessment Unit (STAU)  

If you cannot come to the meetings but want to 

find out more information you can on Sefton                

Council’s website. 

www.sefton.gov.uk - search for STAU  

We want you to work together 

with us to create and design the 

best environment for those who 

will use it.  We would like to invite 

you to the first meetings of the                  

Sandbrook Co-Production Group. 

Please contact Steven Metcalf if you would like to 

come to one of these meetings. 
steve.metcalf@sefton.gov.uk 

Steven Metcalf on  

07815 654 469 

https://www.sefton.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/adult-social-care/adults/find-support/short-term-assessment-unit-stau/


 

Southport Market 

PR8 1LA 

Thursday 8th September                        

1pm - 3pm 

At the first meetings we will agree    

what we need to do and how 

people can stay involved. 
 

You will get the opportunity to be 

part of the design of this new                

service, including: 

• Decoration and style 

• Sensory room design 

• Furnishings and lighting 

• Outdoor and shared spaces 
 

Refreshments will be provided at 

each meeting. 

Cambridge Road Adult            

Education Centre Seaforth 

L21 1EZ  

Wednesday 7th September                        

1pm - 3pm 
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